
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Lady of Lourdes 

Established –1875 

534 N. Wood Street   
Gibson City, IL 60936 

 

Mass Schedule 
Saturday 5 pm 

Sunday 7 am & 10:30 am 
Monday 8 am 
Tuesday 8 am 

Thursday 6:30 pm 
Friday 8 am 

Holy Days: 7 am & 7 pm 
 

Eucharistic Adoration 
Tuesday 8:30-9:30 am 

Thursday 7-8 pm 
 

Confession 
Saturday 4:30 pm (OLOL) 
Any time by Appointment 

 

Immaculate Conception 
202 E. Green Street 
Roberts, IL 60962 

 

Mass Schedule 
Sunday 8:30 am 

Confession 
Sunday 8:15AM (IC) 

 

Parish Office 
Phone & Fax: 

(217) 784-4671 
General Information 
pastor@ololgc.org 

Address: 
534 N. Wood St. 

Gibson City, IL 60936 

Website 
www.ololgc.org 

Welcome 

Welcome to Our Lady of 

Lourdes and Immaculate 

Conception! We are glad  

you are here with us today.  

If you would like to join 

our Faith Community, 

please contact our parish 

office or stop by any time. 

 

May 25, 2014 
Sixth Sunday of Easter 

Immaculate Conception  
Catholic Mission 

Our Lady of Lourdes  
Catholic Church  



Pastor 
Rev. Thomas Theneth, CMI 

 

Deacon 
Jeff Volker 

 

Parish Secretary 
Patti Meunier 

 

Religious Education 
Alyce Hafer 

 

Youth Ministry 
Bruce Killian 

 

Musicians 
Michele Fackler 

Corey Fields 
 

Parish Council  
President 

Matt Doran (OLOL) 
 

 

Baptism 
Call the Rectory at least four 

weeks before the baptism. Baptis-
mal instruction for the parents 
and God-parents is required. 

 

Sick?? 
If you or a family member is sick 

or admitted to the hospital or 
makes a trip to the Emergency 

Room, please contact Fr. Thomas 
at (630) 639-0502 or Deacon Jeff 

at (217) 781-8238. 
 

Marriage 
Call the Rectory at least six 

months before. A six month prep-
aration time is required. 

Ministry Schedules 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ministry Schedules can also be viewed on the parish website: www.ololgc.org 

Date   Altar Servers 
 

Lectors Euch. Minister Ushers Homebound Ministry 
 

Sat, May 31  
 5:00PM 

Emily & Joe Allen Jim Meyer 
Sophie Hafer 

 Jerry Lynch Fran Mardis 

Sun, June 1 
7:00AM 

Remi Astronomo Kathleen Reum    
 

Sun, June 1 
10:30AM 

Hannah & Haven Hathaway  Paul Sarantakos 
Lisa Volker 

Deacon Jeff Chuck Aubry 
Bob Bode 

 

THIS WEEK’S INTENTIONS 

If you wish to have a mass intention for a loved one, anniversary or other 
occasion, please contact the parish office.  Mass intentions are $10.  

MON  May 26                   8:00AM  

 

Geary, Gene and Marty Gardner 

TUE  May 27                     8:00AM  

WED  May 28                                                  NO MASS 

THU May 29                     6:30PM  

FRI  May 30                      8:00AM                                                                             

SAT  May 31                    5:00PM  

SUN  June 1          7:00AM(OLOL) 

                                   8:30 AM (IC) 

10:30 AM (OLOL) 

For Parishioners 

For Parishioners 

Bob Cochran 

Volunteers are always needed for our parish ministries. For more information on how to join, contact the parish office. 

Thank You 
For Your Gifts 

OLOL 

Imm. Conception 

Envelopes  
 

$1812.50  

Loose  $305.00 

  

.  

Total  $254.00 

  

Pray for the Sick 
& Homebound 

Tony Coons 
Mary Cothern 
Jesse Cervelli 
Vicky Stuckey 
Dick Walter 
Doris Benter 

Penny Campbell 
Loretta Bode 
Rita Benefiel 

Chuck Kemmer 
Vivian Geurts 

Mardella Duffy 

If you wish to add the name 
of a loved one who is sick, 
please contact the parish 
office  at 217-784-4671 or 

pastor@ololgc.org. 

 Paul and Sarah Sarantakos invite you to 

write any need you have in the Prayer Book 

located at the back of the church. You and 

your needs will be kept in their prayers as they 

travel to and from Joliet for Paul’s  diaconate 

classes. 

 CMAA Goals  
  

OLOL: $9374 

(Goal:  $11,786) 

IC: $1085 

(Goal:  $1,149) 

Alyce Hafer (6/1) 
Kevin Seymour (6/1) 

Chris & Mary Giroux(5/29) 

All of the directories 

have been picked up 

or mailed.  If you 

had your picture 

taken or submitted a 

picture for  the  

directory and have NOT  

received your directory, 

please call the office at  

784-4671.  Also, there are a 

few extras available for $10 

for those interested in having 

a copy! 



PARISH EVENTS 

 

Our Condolences to  

the family of  
 

Deacon Jeff & Lisa 
Volker  

on the death of  
Darrell Volker  

Deacon Jeff’s father 
 

Our prayers are with 
you at this difficult 

time. 
 
 

 

Wed, May 28, 
 Staff Meeting 6PM 
 Parish Council 7PM 

Father Thomas’ CornerFather Thomas’ Corner  

               
 

THOUGHTS      
For the Sixth Sunday  

of Easter 
 

Those who obey the  
commandments,  Jesus says 
in today’s Gospel, are the 
ones who really love Him.  

Does my stewardship reveal 
my love for Jesus? 

When we meet  our CMAA 
Goals!  OLOL and IC will get back 

60% of every dollar  
received above our  goals.  

Reaching our goals is a great 
achievement, and continuing to 

give is even greater!  

BEREAVEMENT SUPPORT GROUP 
 

A Bereavement Support Group, sponsored by St. Mary-St. Joseph  
Parishes, has been organized for all persons grieving the death of a 
loved one.  A six week program will be offered June 9-July 14, 2014 
on Monday nights at 6:30PM—8:00PM at the Fr. Paul F. Dinan Parish 
Center, 150 N Maple Street, Paxton.  To register for the upcoming 
class, call Kathy Brooks at 379-3862 before June 6, 2014. 

MENS CURSILLO WEEKEND 
 

The Catholic church has something very special to help us know Christ and  
ourselves in a new way.  It is called Cursillo.  It is three days away from the world with 
other Christians and our Lord Jesus Christ.  We know people are busy and your plate is 
so full and three days seems like a long time to  
sacrifice...but isn’t your faith worth it?  Are you going to tell Jesus that you don’t have 
three days for Him?  Didn’t He spend three days in the grave for you! 
 
On June 5-8, 2014, there will be a Men’s Cursillo at St. Thomas More in  
Champaign.  Sign up now while there is still room and give your three days to Jesus.   
  
To sign up, contact Mark Doran 217-784-8720 

I would like to take a minute to extend a heartfelt thank you 

to Alyce Hafer for the fantastic job that she does with our RE  
program. 

 
 I know I speak for our parish family when I say that your time and 
efforts  do not go unappreciated.  We are very grateful for your 

commitment to our parish and our children.  The recent First 
Communion and Confirmation  ceremonies were well organized 
and beautiful.   

 
I would also like to thank all of the teachers for their commitment 

to the RE program throughout the year.  I am very proud of how 
well prepared our children are for their sacraments  and know that 
without each of you it would not be possible.  

 
Although we have wrapped up another RE year, I ask that as we 

approach the busy summer months that you please keep our 
youth group in your prayers as they prepare to head to Nashville 
for CHWC (June 29-July 4).  Also, please mark your calendars for 

the Totus Tuus program (July 5-11).  It is a fantastic program for 
the kids and we will be hosting it again at Our Lady of  Lourdes 
this summer. You can contact Bernie Campos for more information  

217-898-3448  
 

My wish for each of you is for a wonderful and restful summer and 
I look forward to seeing you all in the fall.   


